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WASHINGTON, D.C.

June 30, 1977

The Honorable James O. Eastland
Room 2241 DSOB
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

I want you to know that I very much
appreciate your help during this week's
Committee meeting in attempting to bring
my anti~busing legislation to a vote.

I am hopeful that the bill can be voted
on at the next meeting, and, with your
assistance, I am confident there is suffi-
cient support for approval by the Committee.

Again, many thanks for your help.

Sind¢erely,
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